
   Park News - 20 August 2017
Update to the

PICNIC IN THE PARK - 3 September

Come see Winter Camp Park, enjoy a hamburger or hot dog with
friends and neighbors, hear what we have done, and give us your
ideas on what can be done, and how you can help.
 

Open House/Park at Winter Camp Park, 1888 Wintercamp Trail
Sunday, September 3, from 2 - 4 p.m.
Rain or Shine - We will issue a notice Sunday morning if the
event is cancelled due to bad weather!
All Woods homeowners, residents and their guests are invited.
FREE Hot Dogs, Hamburgers, Chips and Water!
If you can walk to the event, PLEASE DO SO!
Parking: Try to park on the Indian Burial Mound side of
Wintercamp Trail, facing away from the park. This will make your
exit much easier. And, PLEASE do not park on anyone’s
grass!!!
Remember to bring your bug spray and walking shoes!
Bring your own chairs if you want to sit down.
Partners will help direct traffic and answer any questions about
the park.
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